
OUR LADY & ST ANNE’S RC PRIMARY SCHOOL 6th October 2016 

 
 

                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

N
E

W
S

L
E

T
T

E
R

 

L
 

Swimming lessons will continue this week for 

Reception, Year 1, Year 2 and Year 3. 

Please make sure your child brings their 

swimming kit and towel into school. The school 

bus leaves prompt so please ensure your 

children arrive in school on time. We would urge 

all parents with Reception Class children to 

support their child in being self-sufficient with 

regards to getting changed. This will be a great 

help to ensure they get the maximum time 

possible in the pool. 

Thank you to all of you who came along 

and supported us at the Coffee Morning on 

Friday.  Due to everyone’s kind donations 

we raised a fabulous £254.88 for a very 

good cause. 

 

 

Tickets are on sale now for our  
MONSTERS BALL on 

THURSDAY 20th OCTOBER!! 
Rec – Y2: 3.15pm – 4.15pm 
Y3 – Y6: 4.30pm – 5.45pm. 

£2 entrance (inc. drink & snack) 
50p tuck shop. 

Last day to buy tickets is 19th October!! 
 

 

Thank you to all you who donated empty 

cheese boxes.  We now have all we need.  

Thanks. 

The First Holy Communion Programme 

begins next week. The first meeting for 

parents and children will be in school on 

Thursday 13
th
 October at 3.30pm. We 

will be distributing dates for the whole 

programme at this meeting. 

 

Miss Compton (Y2) is organising a cake 

sale on Monday 17
th
 October to raise 

funds for the charity  Hemihelp. Leaflets 

with information about Hemihelp will go 

home next week. 

All donations of cake will be gratefully 

received. We would ask for a donation 

of £1/child towards the purchase of 

 tasty baked goods.

We are once again supporting Operation 

Christmas Child and are asking as many 

of you as possible to donate.  All you need 

to do is wrap and fill a shoebox with gifts 

for either a boy or girl and drop it into 

school before 18 November.  Gifts could 

include toys, school supplies or hygiene 

items but SHOULD NOT include items 

such as toy guns, food, liquids, medicines, 

sharp items, etc.  More details can be 

found at www.samaritans-purse.org.uk. 

 

Please join us at 2pm on Thursday 13
th
 

October for our Harvest Mass.  All 

donations of non-perishable produce 

gratefully received. Thanks. 

 

 

Our first parents evening for this academic 

year will be on Wednesday 19
th
 October 

from 3.30pm. Class teachers and support 

staff will be available in your child’s 

classroom. 

 No appointment necessary.

 

http://www.samaritans-purse.org.uk/

